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1.	 Name one change to the 2021 rebate program:_ ________________________________________________

2.	 Which college is the powerline scholarship for? _________________________________________________

3.	 What is the date for our Annual Meeting? _ _____________________________________________________

Name _________________________________________________   Acct. # ________________________________
Find the answers within the content of this newsletter, our website or Facebook posts and you could win a prize of $10 
off your electric bill.  Send your answers to powerquiz@nwrec.coop or you can send your written answers to North West 
REC, PO Box 435, Orange City, IA 51041.  You may mail your entry along with your electric bill payment, but remember 
the deadline is January 10. Each month, ten names will be randomly drawn from all correct entries for a $10 bill credit.  
Members who answer the questions correctly and participate at least three times throughout the year will be eligible for 
2 - $250 bill credits, through a random drawing, at the end of the year.

Susan Streck - Ida Grove
Fred Zenk - Akron
John Putnam - Sutherland
Roger Van Voorst - Sioux Center
Dean Hibma - Maurice
Teresa Whitmore - Le Mars
Carlene Hamann - Danbury
Wayne Storm - Archer 
Deserae Peck - Sioux City
Wes Foreman - Rock Valley

Harlan De Haan - Orange City
Robbie Trometer - Merrill
K&E Enterprises - Hawarden
Craig Wegner - Hawarden
Robert Zenk - Le Mars
Jerry Wendt - Le Mars
Jerry Buteyn - Sanborn
Harvard Sneller - Sioux Center
Kevin Puhrman - Paullina
Dave Pick - Merrill

Winners Winners

North West REC and Basin Electric Power Cooperative will be 
sponsoring several scholarships to dependents of members of 
North West REC in 2021. 

There will be two $1,000 scholarship winners from each of the four districts 
of North West REC (Ida, O’Brien, Plymouth, and Sioux). The selection process 
for the $1,000 scholarship winners will be based on a combination of SAT/ACT 
scores, overall grade-point average, work experience, participation in school 
and community activities, a personal statement of career goals, and a written 
reference or appraisal by a third party. 

In addition, there will be several $500 and $250 scholarships awarded to 
scholarship applicants. Several $500 scholarship winners will be randomly drawn 
in each of the four districts with all remaining scholarship applicants receiving a 
$250 scholarship. 

Scholarship applicants will be asked to participate in a virtual conference call, 
likely via ZOOM, this spring where North West REC staff will share the vision, 
mission, and values of our cooperative. During this call, the $1,000 winners will 
be announced and the random drawing for the $500 scholarships will take place. 
Details of this virtual conference call will be communicated at a later date. 

North West REC members may qualify if their dependent meets the following 
criteria: 

•	 Must be a U.S. citizen.
•	 Are current North West REC members.
•	 Must be a senior in high school for the 2020-2021 school year and 

planning to enroll in a full-time undergraduate or graduate course 
of study at an accredited two-year or four-year college, university, or 
vocational/technical school.

•	 Submit an application as provided by North West REC.
•	 Return all completed forms no later than Friday, February 26, 2021.

You can apply online by visiting our website at www.nwrec.coop or you can 
e-mail Renee at rwynia@nwrec.coop and she will send you an application. 
If you have any questions, please call Renee at 712-707-4935 or 1-800-766-
2099. All entries for the scholarship must be returned to the REC no later 
than Friday, February 26!

SCHOLARSHIPS Available

NOVEMBER & DECEMBER 2020POWER QUIZ

$250 winners for 2020 were Roger Chisholm - Kiron and Robert Eisma - Ireton. 

Annual Meeting
Tuesday evening March 30th 

More information in the Manager’s Report 
on pages 4-5 in this newsletter. 
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North West REC \ Basin Electric Power Cooperative 

2021 Scholarship Application 
 

 
 

Scholarship applicants must be a U.S. citizen, a dependent of a current North West REC member, a senior in high 
school for the 2020-2021 school year, and planning to enroll in an accredited two-year or four-year college, 
university or vocational/technical school. Please complete the form below; completeness and neatness ensure your 
application will be evaluated appropriately.  
 

Name:_______________________________________________ Phone:___________________________ 
 

Address:____________________________________ City:______________ State:_______Zip:_________ 
 

Email Address:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Father’s Name:________________________________ Mother’s Name:___________________________ 
 

Cooperative Name:______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please put the name and address of the high school which you will graduate this spring. 
 

High School:___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please put the name and address of the accredited school you plan to attend in the fall. 
 

School\College:_____________________________________ College Town\City:____________________ 
 

Major course of study:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signatures 
 

Student Signature:_______________________________________________Date:__________________ 
 

Parent Signature:________________________________________________Date:__________________ 
 
Scholarship Submittal Requirements: 

1. Complete this form by typing or printing - your name should be on all attachments. 
2. Recent academic transcript from high school. 
3. Copy of your college entrance examination (ACT and/or SAT) scores. 
4. Compose a short essay outlining your high school honors, school activities, community 

involvement, and employment history and how these experiences have shaped your 
character and future career goals. 

5. One letter of reference from a teacher, counselor or employer. 
6. Mail your complete application packet to:  North West REC  

Attn: Renee Wynia 
P.O. Box 435 
Orange City, IA  51041 

 
Scholarship applicants will be asked to participate in a virtual conference call this spring where North West REC 
staff will share the mission, vision, and values of our cooperative. During this call, the scholarship winners will 
be announced. Details of this virtual conference call will be communicated at a later date. 
 

DEADLINE: Friday, February 26, 2021 

Geothermal Heat Pump – new units installed on our system	NEW  LOAD	RE PLACEMENT
•	 Residential		  $1,400 per ton	 $750 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of $10,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 
•	 Commercial/Industrial/Ag Projects	 $1,400 per ton	 $750 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of $75,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 

Air Source Heat Pump – new units installed on our system	NEW  LOAD	RE PLACEMENT
•	 Residential
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $700 per ton	 $700 per ton

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $500 per ton	 $500 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of $10,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 
•	 Commercial/Industrial/Ag Projects
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $700 per ton	 $700 per ton

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $500 per ton	 $500 per ton

		 -	M aximum rebate limit of $75,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 

Ductless Mini-Split Heating/Cooling & P-Tac Unit - new units installed on our system, Energy Star Certified

•	 Residential
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $1,000 per unit	 $500 per unit

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $600 per unit	 $300 per unit

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of 50% equipment cost

	 -	R ebate limited to two units per single family dwelling or outbuilding

•	 Commercial/Industrial/Ag Projects
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $800 per ton	 $400 per ton

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $400 per ton	 $200 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of 30% equipment cost

	 -	L imit of one rebate for each leasable hotel room

Central Air Conditioner – new units installed on our system, Energy Star Certified

	 •	N ew units only - load management switch required	 $100 per unit	 $0 per unit

Marathon Water Heaters - Sold only to members & installed on our system. load management switch required

		 installed to receive rebate.  Rebate taken off cost of water heater – your cost:
	 50 gallon Marathon	 $550
	 85 gallon Marathon	 $400
	 100 gallon Marathon	 $550
	 105 HD gallon Marathon	 $550
	H og Buildings (50 gallon only)	F ull Price

	N ew Home with all electric heat (primary heat & electric backup)	 85 gallon FREE

CHANGES TO ENERGY EFFICIENCY 2021 Rebates
Changes to our energy efficiency rebates are effective as of January 1st, 2021. We want to make sure all our 
members are aware of these changes. See the full list of rebates and changes below.

•	 There will no longer be any Smart Choice Bonus Rebates offered.
•	 There will no longer be any Lighting Rebates offered and there will no longer be light bulbs given out.
•	 The rebates for the ASHP and GSHP have changed. 
•	 AreoShield insulation will now qualify as a type of insulation approved for the insulation rebate.

Please contact the office if you have any questions about the changes to these rebates.
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North West REC is again sponsoring a powerline scholarship.  This program is designed to assist persons 
enrolled in a course of powerline training at Northwest Iowa Community College in Sheldon.

A $500 scholarship will be awarded to an individual who has met the eligibility requirements.  To be 
considered for the scholarship, applicants must meet the following criteria:
•	 Reside in the four county area served by North West REC  

(Ida, Plymouth, O’Brien and Sioux Counties)
•	 Be a member or the child of a member of North West REC
•	 Be accepted as a full time student in the powerline program at Northwest Iowa  

Community College in Sheldon
•	 Submit a scholarship application to North West REC by Friday, February 26, 2021
All applicants are required to submit an application form as well as their most recent academic transcript.  
The criteria for the award will be based upon community and school activities, potential for success and 
grade point average.

For an application or more information, check out our website or contact: 
	 North West REC * Attn: Renee Wynia
	 PO Box 435 * Orange City, IA 51041 * 
	 800-766-2099 or 712-707-4935
	 Renee rwynia@nwrec.coop

NORTH WEST REC OFFERS Powerline Scholarship

Look for this logo on 
your yellow energy 
guide to determine 
if your appliance is 

energy star certified

Electric Appliances – new units installed on our system, Energy Star Certified

Each member is limited to a maximum of $250 per calendar year in combined appliance rebates.
	 -	 Clothes washer	 $50 per unit	 -	F reezer	 $25 per unit

	 -	R efrigerator	 $25 per unit	 -	D ishwasher	 $25 per unit

	 -	D ryer	 $25 per unit

Building Insulation

	 •	Building must be all electric as the primary heating source with electric backup

	 •	Must be professionally installed for blown-in, areosheild,spray foam, insulating concrete forms,
		  rigid styrofoam panels and/or structural panel type insulation

	 •	Residential (house) – rebate limited to 30% of installed insulation cost up to a maximum rebate of

		  $800 per building per calendar year

	 •	Commercial/Industrial/Ag buildings – rebate limited to 10% of installed insulation cost up to a
		  maximum rebate of $2,000 per building per calendar year

Variable Speed and Soft Start Motors	

	 •	$30 per horsepower – new only

	 •	Commercial/Industrial/Ag buildings (seasonal applications are not eligible)
	 •	Up to a maximum rebate of $5,000 per motor

Motor rebate program will run until an allotted amount of money runs out. Please call before 
submitting a rebate to make sure there is money available.

“You Pull the Plug” Appliance Disposal Program

Member agrees to self-remove and recycle qualifying appliance (refrigerator or freezer in working order) 
via an approved and certified appliance de-manufacturer or drop-off location.
Member will receive a $50 rebate, per qualifying recycled appliance, up to three appliances, per calendar 
year. A dated copy of a receipt by the certified vendor/landfill/recycler must accompany the rebate 
application form (available from our office or online).

Energy Assessments - Call the office to be put on the schedule	R esidential	 $45 charge

	 -	must be at least 30 degree difference between inside and outside temperatures

Electric Vehicle Chargers

	 -	Level 2 Chargers:  2.9kw-17kw, 208-240V
	 -	Must be hardwired and installation must meet local code

	 -	Member required to provide charger make, model, s/n, specifications

	 -	Cannot back-feed into the system

	 •	Residential	 $750 per charger, 50% max equipment cost, max 2 chg/house

	 •	Commercial/Industrial/Ag	 $1,200 per charger, 50% max equipment cost, max 5 chg/account

Rebate forms for New Electric Appliances, Building Insulation, and Pull the Plug are available at our 
offices and can also be found on our website at nwrec.coop under the member services tab.
No form is needed for the other rebates, simply submit copies of the invoice for the rebated equipment to 
North West REC, and a representative from North West REC will inspect the installation prior to the 
rebate being paid to verify that it has been installed and is operating. 

OPERATION ROUND UP Report
Disbursements made from North West REC’s Operation Round Up Trust in the fourth 
quarter of 2020 totaled $18,200. This brings the total disbursements made from 
Operation Round Up since its inception in June of 1999 to $538,745. Many people and 
organizations have been helped thanks to our members.

$5,500 ...........Medical Emergencies – assist families with unusual expenses resulting from serious health problems
	 and accident related injuries

$8,250 ...........33 Local Fire Departments - program support

$3,900 ...........All Kids Can, ATLAS (Orange City and Sioux Center), Bethany Christian Services, Autumn’s Center,
	 Food Bank of Siouxland, Inspiration Hills, Project Youth Daycare Center, Siouxland Youth for Christ -
	 Program Support

$500 .............. Ida Grove Community Foundation - community support for events/projects

Operation Round Up funds are generated through a voluntary rounding up of cooperative members’ electric bills 
to the next nearest dollar, and dollars are used to assist worthy causes and organizations right in your local area.

If you are currently not participating in Operation Round Up and would like to become a part of this worthwhile 
program, please call our office for information or fill out the form available on our website. To receive an 
application for assistance, please call the office at 707-4935 or 800-766-2099.



SWITCH MAKES CENTS
LOAD MANAGEMENT SYSTEM UPDATE

For over thirty-five years, our members have enjoyed the benefits of our 
Switch Makes Cents program. As a reminder for those members who are not 
familiar with Switch Makes Cents, homes and businesses that have electric 
heat as their primary heat source can receive a discounted rate for their 
electric heating, air conditioning and water heating usage. The “off peak” 
Switch Makes Cents rate is currently 4.9 cents per kWh and that compares to 
our regular rate end block of 8.1 cents per kWh.

A load management switch is installed, and these connected loads are 
interrupted during peak times to reduce peak demands and to lower our 
purchased power costs. The peaks during the winter months are typically in 
the early to mid-morning time frames. During the summer months, the peak 
times are typically late afternoon to early evening. The savings that North 
West REC (NWREC) receives from our power supplier by reducing electric 
demand during these peak times are then passed on to our members 
through the Switch Makes Cents rate.

Your Cooperative was one of the first in the nation to install a load 
management system back in the mid 1980’s. Today, we have over 7,000 load 
management switches installed, and it results in over $1.5 million in annual purchased power cost savings.

With technology continuing to change and our current equipment 
becoming obsolete, it is important that we prepare for the next generation 
load management system. To ensure that we find the best system, we 
have been participating in a couple of pilot projects to determine which 
new system would be the best option for future deployment. We have 
now completed those pilot projects and have decided to install a new 
Eaton RF (Radio Frequency) mesh system. One of the advantages of this 
new technology is that we will be able to use the same mesh infrastructure 
system for both load management and our automated metering.

We have started the implementation 
process and it will likely take three to 
five years to replace our older load 
management switches and meters with 
the new ones. Our Member Service 
Department will be replacing 7,000 
load management switches and nearly 
15,000 meters in the next few years. 

They will be assisted by our Operations Department employees at times and 
it will also involve the Billing and IT departments. It is a major undertaking, 
but having up-to-date and reliable load management and metering systems 
are extremely important to the Cooperative and our members.

We will try to keep our members informed on the areas that we are working 
in. We will make every effort to schedule times that are convenient for 
members when we need to change out a load management switch that is in 
the members’ basement. We appreciate the cooperation we always receive 
from our members for these types of projects. Please feel free to contact us if 
you have any questions or concerns.

4 5

“We will now be offering two $1,000 
scholarships in each of our four 

districts, along with a number of $500 
and $250 awards.”

Lyle D. Korver

MANAGER'S Report

COMMITMENT TO OUR YOUTH
IMPORTANT SCHOLARSHIP & YOUTH TOUR REMINDERS

North West REC has a long history of supporting our youth. A couple of ways that we 
demonstrate this commitment is our scholarship and Youth Tour programs. Last year we 
made a significant enhancement to our scholarship program for graduating seniors who 
plan to continue their education beyond high school. We made a substantial increase in 
the number of scholarships that we award, and we had 65 seniors receive a scholarship 
in 2020. I am excited to share that the Board of Directors has decided to provide another 
enhancement to this important program in 2021. We will now be offering two $1,000 
scholarships in each of our four districts, along with a number of $500 and $250 awards.

Additional information about our 2021 scholarship program and $500 powerline scholarship program can be 
found in this newsletter and on our web site. We are hopeful that the participation will be strong again this year. 
The deadline to apply this year is February 26, 2021.

On a sad note, we have learned that the Youth Tour to Washington, D.C. will not be happening 
this summer due to the uncertainties associated with COVID-19. We have been offering this 
program for over forty years and we were really disappointed that it was cancelled last year 
and now again in 2021. We are hopeful that we will be able to send a couple of students to 
Washington D.C. on the Youth Tour again in 2022.

PRELIMINARY ANNUAL MEETING PLANS
As you might recall, we had to cancel our four annual district meetings last spring due to the outbreak of 
COVID-19. We limited attendance to our Annual Meeting to just the Nominating Committee members and a few 
board members and staff. The Annual Meeting was recorded and shared with our members on our web site.

With the ongoing uncertainty of what the COVID-19 situation will look like in March, the Board of Directors has 
decided to not have our annual district meetings again this year. We will still have our Annual Meeting and it will 
be held on Tuesday evening, March 30, at the Terrace View Events Center 
in Sioux Center. Due to concerns related to the pandemic, we will not 
be serving a meal and will not be having entertainment. The meeting will 
consist of a short business meeting, and a questions and answer session.

Our plan is to live stream the meeting on Facebook Live. We will provide 
more information to our members when we mail out our Annual Report 
and director election ballots in early March. In the meantime, we wanted 
to make our members aware of our tentative plans for this year’s Annual 
Meeting. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we 
continue to navigate through this pandemic situation.
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North West REC is again sponsoring a powerline scholarship.  This program is designed to assist persons 
enrolled in a course of powerline training at Northwest Iowa Community College in Sheldon.

A $500 scholarship will be awarded to an individual who has met the eligibility requirements.  To be 
considered for the scholarship, applicants must meet the following criteria:
•	 Reside in the four county area served by North West REC  

(Ida, Plymouth, O’Brien and Sioux Counties)
•	 Be a member or the child of a member of North West REC
•	 Be accepted as a full time student in the powerline program at Northwest Iowa  

Community College in Sheldon
•	 Submit a scholarship application to North West REC by Friday, February 26, 2021
All applicants are required to submit an application form as well as their most recent academic transcript.  
The criteria for the award will be based upon community and school activities, potential for success and 
grade point average.

For an application or more information, check out our website or contact: 
	 North West REC * Attn: Renee Wynia
	 PO Box 435 * Orange City, IA 51041 * 
	 800-766-2099 or 712-707-4935
	 Renee rwynia@nwrec.coop

NORTH WEST REC OFFERS Powerline Scholarship

Look for this logo on 
your yellow energy 
guide to determine 
if your appliance is 

energy star certified

Electric Appliances – new units installed on our system, Energy Star Certified

Each member is limited to a maximum of $250 per calendar year in combined appliance rebates.
	 -	 Clothes washer	 $50 per unit	 -	F reezer	 $25 per unit

	 -	R efrigerator	 $25 per unit	 -	D ishwasher	 $25 per unit

	 -	D ryer	 $25 per unit

Building Insulation

	 •	Building must be all electric as the primary heating source with electric backup

	 •	Must be professionally installed for blown-in, areosheild,spray foam, insulating concrete forms,
		  rigid styrofoam panels and/or structural panel type insulation

	 •	Residential (house) – rebate limited to 30% of installed insulation cost up to a maximum rebate of

		  $800 per building per calendar year

	 •	Commercial/Industrial/Ag buildings – rebate limited to 10% of installed insulation cost up to a
		  maximum rebate of $2,000 per building per calendar year

Variable Speed and Soft Start Motors	

	 •	$30 per horsepower – new only

	 •	Commercial/Industrial/Ag buildings (seasonal applications are not eligible)
	 •	Up to a maximum rebate of $5,000 per motor

Motor rebate program will run until an allotted amount of money runs out. Please call before 
submitting a rebate to make sure there is money available.

“You Pull the Plug” Appliance Disposal Program

Member agrees to self-remove and recycle qualifying appliance (refrigerator or freezer in working order) 
via an approved and certified appliance de-manufacturer or drop-off location.
Member will receive a $50 rebate, per qualifying recycled appliance, up to three appliances, per calendar 
year. A dated copy of a receipt by the certified vendor/landfill/recycler must accompany the rebate 
application form (available from our office or online).

Energy Assessments - Call the office to be put on the schedule	R esidential	 $45 charge

	 -	must be at least 30 degree difference between inside and outside temperatures

Electric Vehicle Chargers

	 -	Level 2 Chargers:  2.9kw-17kw, 208-240V
	 -	Must be hardwired and installation must meet local code

	 -	Member required to provide charger make, model, s/n, specifications

	 -	Cannot back-feed into the system

	 •	Residential	 $750 per charger, 50% max equipment cost, max 2 chg/house

	 •	Commercial/Industrial/Ag	 $1,200 per charger, 50% max equipment cost, max 5 chg/account

Rebate forms for New Electric Appliances, Building Insulation, and Pull the Plug are available at our 
offices and can also be found on our website at nwrec.coop under the member services tab.
No form is needed for the other rebates, simply submit copies of the invoice for the rebated equipment to 
North West REC, and a representative from North West REC will inspect the installation prior to the 
rebate being paid to verify that it has been installed and is operating. 

OPERATION ROUND UP Report
Disbursements made from North West REC’s Operation Round Up Trust in the fourth 
quarter of 2020 totaled $18,200. This brings the total disbursements made from 
Operation Round Up since its inception in June of 1999 to $538,745. Many people and 
organizations have been helped thanks to our members.

$5,500 ...........Medical Emergencies – assist families with unusual expenses resulting from serious health problems
	 and accident related injuries

$8,250 ...........33 Local Fire Departments - program support

$3,900 ...........All Kids Can, ATLAS (Orange City and Sioux Center), Bethany Christian Services, Autumn’s Center,
	 Food Bank of Siouxland, Inspiration Hills, Project Youth Daycare Center, Siouxland Youth for Christ -
	 Program Support

$500 .............. Ida Grove Community Foundation - community support for events/projects

Operation Round Up funds are generated through a voluntary rounding up of cooperative members’ electric bills 
to the next nearest dollar, and dollars are used to assist worthy causes and organizations right in your local area.

If you are currently not participating in Operation Round Up and would like to become a part of this worthwhile 
program, please call our office for information or fill out the form available on our website. To receive an 
application for assistance, please call the office at 707-4935 or 800-766-2099.
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North West REC \ Basin Electric Power Cooperative 

2021 Scholarship Application 
 

 
 

Scholarship applicants must be a U.S. citizen, a dependent of a current North West REC member, a senior in high 
school for the 2020-2021 school year, and planning to enroll in an accredited two-year or four-year college, 
university or vocational/technical school. Please complete the form below; completeness and neatness ensure your 
application will be evaluated appropriately.  
 

Name:_______________________________________________ Phone:___________________________ 
 

Address:____________________________________ City:______________ State:_______Zip:_________ 
 

Email Address:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Father’s Name:________________________________ Mother’s Name:___________________________ 
 

Cooperative Name:______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please put the name and address of the high school which you will graduate this spring. 
 

High School:___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please put the name and address of the accredited school you plan to attend in the fall. 
 

School\College:_____________________________________ College Town\City:____________________ 
 

Major course of study:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signatures 
 

Student Signature:_______________________________________________Date:__________________ 
 

Parent Signature:________________________________________________Date:__________________ 
 
Scholarship Submittal Requirements: 

1. Complete this form by typing or printing - your name should be on all attachments. 
2. Recent academic transcript from high school. 
3. Copy of your college entrance examination (ACT and/or SAT) scores. 
4. Compose a short essay outlining your high school honors, school activities, community 

involvement, and employment history and how these experiences have shaped your 
character and future career goals. 

5. One letter of reference from a teacher, counselor or employer. 
6. Mail your complete application packet to:  North West REC  

Attn: Renee Wynia 
P.O. Box 435 
Orange City, IA  51041 

 
Scholarship applicants will be asked to participate in a virtual conference call this spring where North West REC 
staff will share the mission, vision, and values of our cooperative. During this call, the scholarship winners will 
be announced. Details of this virtual conference call will be communicated at a later date. 
 

DEADLINE: Friday, February 26, 2021 

Geothermal Heat Pump – new units installed on our system	NEW  LOAD	RE PLACEMENT
•	 Residential		  $1,400 per ton	 $750 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of $10,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 
•	 Commercial/Industrial/Ag Projects	 $1,400 per ton	 $750 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of $75,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 

Air Source Heat Pump – new units installed on our system	NEW  LOAD	RE PLACEMENT
•	 Residential
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $700 per ton	 $700 per ton

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $500 per ton	 $500 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of $10,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 
•	 Commercial/Industrial/Ag Projects
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $700 per ton	 $700 per ton

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $500 per ton	 $500 per ton

		 -	M aximum rebate limit of $75,000 and 30% of equipment cost/unit installed 

Ductless Mini-Split Heating/Cooling & P-Tac Unit - new units installed on our system, Energy Star Certified

•	 Residential
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $1,000 per unit	 $500 per unit

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $600 per unit	 $300 per unit

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of 50% equipment cost

	 -	R ebate limited to two units per single family dwelling or outbuilding

•	 Commercial/Industrial/Ag Projects
	 -	I f back up heat is electric	 $800 per ton	 $400 per ton

	 -	I f no back up heat or if back up heat is propane or gas	 $400 per ton	 $200 per ton

	 -	M aximum rebate limit of 30% equipment cost

	 -	L imit of one rebate for each leasable hotel room

Central Air Conditioner – new units installed on our system, Energy Star Certified

	 •	N ew units only - load management switch required	 $100 per unit	 $0 per unit

Marathon Water Heaters - Sold only to members & installed on our system. load management switch required

		 installed to receive rebate.  Rebate taken off cost of water heater – your cost:
	 50 gallon Marathon	 $550
	 85 gallon Marathon	 $400
	 100 gallon Marathon	 $550
	 105 HD gallon Marathon	 $550
	H og Buildings (50 gallon only)	F ull Price

	N ew Home with all electric heat (primary heat & electric backup)	 85 gallon FREE

CHANGES TO ENERGY EFFICIENCY 2021 Rebates
Changes to our energy efficiency rebates are effective as of January 1st, 2021. We want to make sure all our 
members are aware of these changes. See the full list of rebates and changes below.

•	 There will no longer be any Smart Choice Bonus Rebates offered.
•	 There will no longer be any Lighting Rebates offered and there will no longer be light bulbs given out.
•	 The rebates for the ASHP and GSHP have changed. 
•	 AreoShield insulation will now qualify as a type of insulation approved for the insulation rebate.

Please contact the office if you have any questions about the changes to these rebates.
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North West Rural Electric Cooperative
P.O. Box 435 • 1505 Albany Place SE • Orange City, IA 51041-0435

Lyle D. Korver
CEO & General Manager

Curt Ahrenholz
Finance & Office
Services Director

Emily Vander Velde
Editor

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday through Friday
7:30 a.m. till 4:00 p.m.

Orange City office open
during noon hour

Le Mars office
closed 12:00 - 12:30 p.m.

Ida Grove office
8:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon, Mon-Fri

PHONE:

	 ORANGE CITY	 (712) 707-4935
		  (800) 766-2099

	 IDA GROVE	 (712) 364-3341

	 LE MARS	 (712) 546-4149

Outside Depository Box Available
For After Hours Payments

Find us on 
Instagram & 
Facebook!

1.	 Name one change to the 2021 rebate program:_ ________________________________________________

2.	 Which college is the powerline scholarship for? _________________________________________________

3.	 What is the date for our Annual Meeting? _ _____________________________________________________

Name _________________________________________________   Acct. # ________________________________
Find the answers within the content of this newsletter, our website or Facebook posts and you could win a prize of $10 
off your electric bill.  Send your answers to powerquiz@nwrec.coop or you can send your written answers to North West 
REC, PO Box 435, Orange City, IA 51041.  You may mail your entry along with your electric bill payment, but remember 
the deadline is January 10. Each month, ten names will be randomly drawn from all correct entries for a $10 bill credit.  
Members who answer the questions correctly and participate at least three times throughout the year will be eligible for 
2 - $250 bill credits, through a random drawing, at the end of the year.

Susan Streck - Ida Grove
Fred Zenk - Akron
John Putnam - Sutherland
Roger Van Voorst - Sioux Center
Dean Hibma - Maurice
Teresa Whitmore - Le Mars
Carlene Hamann - Danbury
Wayne Storm - Archer 
Deserae Peck - Sioux City
Wes Foreman - Rock Valley

Harlan De Haan - Orange City
Robbie Trometer - Merrill
K&E Enterprises - Hawarden
Craig Wegner - Hawarden
Robert Zenk - Le Mars
Jerry Wendt - Le Mars
Jerry Buteyn - Sanborn
Harvard Sneller - Sioux Center
Kevin Puhrman - Paullina
Dave Pick - Merrill

Winners Winners

North West REC and Basin Electric Power Cooperative will be 
sponsoring several scholarships to dependents of members of 
North West REC in 2021. 

There will be two $1,000 scholarship winners from each of the four districts 
of North West REC (Ida, O’Brien, Plymouth, and Sioux). The selection process 
for the $1,000 scholarship winners will be based on a combination of SAT/ACT 
scores, overall grade-point average, work experience, participation in school 
and community activities, a personal statement of career goals, and a written 
reference or appraisal by a third party. 

In addition, there will be several $500 and $250 scholarships awarded to 
scholarship applicants. Several $500 scholarship winners will be randomly drawn 
in each of the four districts with all remaining scholarship applicants receiving a 
$250 scholarship. 

Scholarship applicants will be asked to participate in a virtual conference call, 
likely via ZOOM, this spring where North West REC staff will share the vision, 
mission, and values of our cooperative. During this call, the $1,000 winners will 
be announced and the random drawing for the $500 scholarships will take place. 
Details of this virtual conference call will be communicated at a later date. 

North West REC members may qualify if their dependent meets the following 
criteria: 

•	 Must be a U.S. citizen.
•	 Are current North West REC members.
•	 Must be a senior in high school for the 2020-2021 school year and 

planning to enroll in a full-time undergraduate or graduate course 
of study at an accredited two-year or four-year college, university, or 
vocational/technical school.

•	 Submit an application as provided by North West REC.
•	 Return all completed forms no later than Friday, February 26, 2021.

You can apply online by visiting our website at www.nwrec.coop or you can 
e-mail Renee at rwynia@nwrec.coop and she will send you an application. 
If you have any questions, please call Renee at 712-707-4935 or 1-800-766-
2099. All entries for the scholarship must be returned to the REC no later 
than Friday, February 26!

SCHOLARSHIPS Available

NOVEMBER & DECEMBER 2020POWER QUIZ

$250 winners for 2020 were Roger Chisholm - Kiron and Robert Eisma - Ireton. 

Annual Meeting
Tuesday evening March 30th 

More information in the Manager’s Report 
on pages 4-5 in this newsletter. 


